
 

 

 
 
 
 
December 18, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
This morning, during student arrival at approximately 8:30am, the Washington Township Emergency Medical 
Technicians (EMTs) arrived at Brass Castle School for a staff member.  Please note, the staff member is doing 
well and there was no disruption for students during the school day.  As always, the safety of our staff and 
students is of upmost importance and all precautions are taken to ensure this.     
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle School Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


